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SCAM ALERT: VRA ONLINE JOB RECRUITMENT DISCLAIMER 

Our attention has been drawn to an online notice inviting applications from 

unsuspecting individuals to apply for employment into the Volta River 

Authority (VRA). 

We wish to advise that the VRA is not involved in any online recruitment 

and the general public should ignore the said online advertisement 

because it is a SCAM. Any persons who ignore this warning and go ahead 

to deal with the perpetrators do so at their own risk. 

For the avoidance of doubt, please contact: 

The Head of Corporate Communications  
Volta River Authority 
Accra. 

 
Tel Nos.: +233-30-2664941-9     

                +233(0)302- 218540    Email: corpcomm@vra.com 
       +233(0)302- 744400    P.O. Box MB 77, Accra. 
 
 

Issued By: VRA Corporate Communications 

Place/ Date: Accra, August 9, 2016 
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